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UPDATE ON DRILLING RESULTS 

 

PERTH, Western Australia: Anglo Australian Resources NL (ASX: AAR) (“Anglo 

Australian”) wishes to provide shareholders with the following update in relation to recent 

drilling programs. 

 

Mandilla Gold Project 

 

During November 2013, some twenty rotary air blast and four RC holes were drilled at the 

Mandilla Gold Project, Western Australia for a total of 1080 metres. 

 

Results are currently being assessed in context of the geological setting. 

 

It is expected that further information will be provided to shareholders in the December 

2013 Quarterly Report, if not before. 

 

Victoria River Downs Zinc/ Lead Project 

 

Anglo Australian understands that MMG Limited recently completed the inaugural drilling 

program at the Victoria River Downs Project, Northern Territory. 

 

Anglo Australian is awaiting receipt of the results of the program from MMG, and will 

provide them to shareholders as soon as they are available. 
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